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Procedural Order Re: Rescheduled Hearing 
 

By procedural order dated December 21, 2022, the Commission scheduled a three- 

hour hearing in this docket on July 19, 2023 to address a potential settlement agreement 

between the parties. Due to scheduling conflicts, the Commission has rescheduled the 

three-hour hearing to July 12, 2023, starting at 9:00 a.m. This date is consistent with the 

parties’ request to hold a hearing of this nature on or after June 8, 2023. The hearing shall 

be conducted in person, in accordance with the hearing guidelines issued on November 1, 

2022. 

So ordered, this ninth day of February, 2023. 
 

 

 

 

 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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